News story: Charity Commission online
forms maintenance

Essential maintenance is being carried out on the forms you use to
contact us.

This evening (Tuesday 27 June) we are updating the online forms you use to
get in touch with us.
The updates include changes to the layouts so they are easier to use.

If you can’t access our online forms, it could be that they are still in
maintenance mode. Just try again at a later time.

We will let you know when the maintenance is complete.
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